

The Physicians' Resource Group

RECEIVED

JUL 0 6 2018

DOH/HSQA/OCS

Kevin A. McHugh, CEO

June 26, 2018

Karen Nidermayer

RECEIVED

JUL 13 2018

DEPT OF HEALTH FINANCIAL SERVICES RECEIVED

JUL 16 2018

CERTIFICATE OF NEED PROGRAM

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Certificate of Need Program Office of Health Services PO Box 47877 Olympia, WA 98504-7877

RE: Proliance Surgeons, Inc., P.S. dba The Surgery Center at Rainier

Dear Karen:

Strategic Ancillaries (SAPRG) has been contracted by Proliance Surgeons, Inc., PS to submit to your office a Certificate of Need Application.

Please consider this as our "Letter of Intent" to pursue a Certificate of Need for Proliance Surgeons, Inc., PS dba The Surgery Center at Rainier. The original certificate for this facility was issued under number 1227A.

Per WAC 246-310-080, we understand the following is required:

a) Description of extent of services proposed:

We are proposing that the current two-operating room ambulatory surgery center be expanded to include two additional operating rooms for a total of four CN rooms. Further the existing CN allows for Ortho and Pain procedures only. Given the broad array of surgical services provided by Proliance physicians and the emergence of new JV relationships with hospital systems this application contemplates no limitations of surgical services at the expanded 4 OR surgery center.

b) Estimated costs for the project are as follows:

There are no estimated capital expenditures associated with this project. The operating suites are fully built-out.

c) Description of Service Area:

East Pierce Planning Area.

d) Facility Location:

Previous Location:

Corner of 5th Street Southwest and 39th Avenue SW in

the city of Puyallup.

Updated Location:

Same

JUL 0 6 2018 DOH/HSQA/OCS

During the course of this Application and any subsequent hearings please don't hesitate to contact me at our office, (360) 736-0928.

Sincerely,

Kevin McHugh, CEO

Project Consultant

Strategic Ancillaries, LLC The Physicians Resource Group

Cc.

Kenneth Overbey, COO Neal Shonnard, MD John T. Steedman, MD Robert E. Marsh, MD